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SR A1A North Causeway Over the Intracoastal Waterway (ICWW) 

Bridge Replacement Project 

 
 
As of this week, 2/25/24, the A1A North Causeway Bridge Replacement 
Project in Fort Pierce is 38% complete, with 5 of 6 foundations on the east 
side finished! 
  
Substructure and foundation work has now begun on the Intracoastal 
Waterway and west side of the project. The new high-level fixed bridge will 
provide navigational clearances of 85 feet vertical and 125 feet horizontal 
at the waterway channel, minimizing impacts to traffic by eliminating bridge 
openings. 
 

 


